
 
 
 
 

 

13 March 2014 
 

CHANGES TO THE SEACROFT HOSPITAL SITE 

 
 

We will be concluding the sale of the unused part of the Seacroft Hospital site by 31 March 
2014.  The land will be sold to the Homes and Communities Agency (HCA). They will not 
be starting any work on the site until the appropriate permissions have been granted from 
Leeds City Council. 
 
We are working closely with the HCA to make sure any work they carry out on the site is 
done so in an appropriate way and does not affect the access to out-patient services for 
staff and patients.  
 


